
 Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
PreK News 

 
March 7 – 11; Week #27 

 
Theme:  Reptiles  
Introductions: 19 & 20 
Bits:   Musical Instruments, Presidents 
Manners:  Listen when other people talk 
Vocabulary:  Review 
 
Language: This week in Language, we will review all letters and phonics sounds 
Introduced.  The children will also learn about different kinds of reptiles.  We will continue to  
review our build a word and build a sentence activities.  The children will have fun singing songs to 
go along with our reptile theme 
 
Craft & Writing: This week in Craft & Writing, the children will continue practicing to trace and 
write their first and last name.  We will introduce numbers 19 and 20.  The children will find the 
number, trace it, write it and draw circles.  The children will complete tasks 1-5 with our cutting 
practice page.  We will end the week with reptile coloring pages. 
 
Concept: This week in Concept, numbers 19 and 20 will be added to the number line.  We will use 
the number line to figure out what number is between two other numbers.  We will continue 
counting by twos and ten and introduce counting by fives to one hundred.  A reptile box will be 
added to our science area.  We will continue having fun with learning to read a clock and working 
with the golden beads. 
 
Motor: This week in Motor, we will be engaging in animal actions, games and activities.  We will also 
have free play throughout the week.  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
March 13  Daylight Savings Time Begins – Set your clocks ahead 
March 21-25  Spring Break – Daycare Only – No VPK & Preschool 
March 17   St. Patrick’s Day 
 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be  
sure to wash your child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to  
send your child to school in closed toe shoes to help prevent accidents on the  
playground. Thank you! 
 
PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Michele, Mrs. Schronda, Mrs. Karen & Ms. Mili 
 

You can find the newsletter on our website: bobbienoonans.com 


